
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am writing to express my concern that the Bay Delta Plan does not provide sufficient 

environmental protections.  Flows must be increased!  Species are on the brink of 

extinction!  This is serious stuff that simply MUST not be allowed to happen.  The focus should 

be on efficient and reasonable use of water, instead of stealing it from the easiest source.   

 

PLEASE safeguard and provide stewardship for our natural resources in the most thoughtful and 

long-term manner.  This easy short term solution is not serving us well. 

 

Thank you - Maureen Hardy 

225 7th Ave #4 

San Francisco, CA  94118 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-19-13


